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Road Maintenance at County Road 24 and 97 Intersection 
 

(Woodland, CA) – The Yolo County Department of Community Services' Public Works Division will 

undertake a project to grind out and replace asphalt at the intersection of County Road (CR) 24 and CR97, 

located approximately one mile west of the City of Woodland. County crews are scheduled to work from 

Tuesday, April 2, through Tuesday, April 9, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Please note that this 

schedule is subject to change based on weather conditions. 

 

During this period, intermittent lane closures will occur in all four directions of the intersection. Motorists 

should anticipate delays and are encouraged to consider alternative routes. Please adhere to all construction 

signs and directions from flaggers and reduce your speed when navigating through the work zone. Local access 

to properties and businesses in the area will be maintained throughout the construction process. 

 

This project will replace the deteriorated asphalt surface of the intersection in preparation for a road resurfacing 

treatment on CR24 from CR90A to CR98, covering approximately eight miles, scheduled from mid-April until 

May. 

 

Residents are encouraged to stay informed throughout this process by utilizing resources such as Yolo County's 

Road Closures Map, available at www.YoloCounty.org/Road-Closures, or by contacting the Department of 

Community Services at (530) 666-8811 with any inquiries. 
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